
Vol.:(0123456789)

International Tax and Public Finance (2021) 28:749–750
https://doi.org/10.1007/s10797-021-09676-z

1 3

EDITORIAL 

Editorial Note

Ronald Davies1   · David Agrawal2 · Nadine Riedel3

Accepted: 29 May 2021 / Published online: 21 June 2021 
© The Author(s), under exclusive licence to Springer Science+Business Media, LLC, part of Springer Nature 
2021

International Tax and Public Finance has had some significant changes to its edi-
torial board. At the end of last year, Sara LaLumia and Kimberley Scharf stepped 
down as two of our Editors in Chief. Their time with the journal saw a significant 
increase in its scope and impact and their efforts helped to solidify its position as 
one of the leading journals in the field of public economics. Their leadership helped 
to broaden the journal’s interests beyond its traditional stronghold of international 
taxation to encompass all areas of public finance. Although they have stepped down 
from their former positions, they have joined the Editorial Advisory Board so that 
the journal can continue to benefit from their input. The openings they left have 
been filled by David Agrawal and Nadine Riedel.

David’s move to Editor in Chief created a vacancy in the Policy Watch editor-
ship. In addition, after many years of service, Alberto Solé-Ollé stepped down as 
the second Policy Watch editor. Gabrielle Fack and Mazhar Waseem have joined the 
journal as the two Policy Watch editors. Given the Policy Watch goal of publishing 
"think pieces", that is, big ideas about topics of interest to those working in public 
finance, we hope that they can continue to broaden the scope of the issues the jour-
nal covers.

We also wish to thank Carol Propper for her time on the Editorial Advisory Board 
and wish her the best as she focuses on other projects.

Finally, we continue to express our thanks to all of those who contribute to the 
journal as authors and referees. We are grateful to the numerous individuals who 
serve on our Associate Editorial Panel and Editorial Advisory Board. It is an honor 
to be a part of such a vital and active discussion that includes academics, policy 
makers, and practitioners. In particular during these challenging times, we hope that 
International Tax and Public Finance acts as a positive contribution to these impor-
tant and energetic debates.
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